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General Comment 

As a retail investor and a tax payer, I am in support of this. For far too long, white 
collar crime has been a joke to our judicial system. The financial sector sometimes 
will openly admit to the fraud they commit and it has become a source of comedy to 
them, when the same type of fraud would land a person like myself in prison. There 
needs to be consequences to individuals who take moral and financial risks with other 
peoples money. The fact that they can sign some papers and walk away from the 
situation (just to do it again) is disgusting by and a disgrace on our country. I’d prefer 
to pay more in taxes knowing that the greed of the financial sector is kept in check for 
the benefit of us all, and not just their pocketbook. 
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